
Kimberly School District #414 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY24 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 21, 2023 

ITEM#11B-13  

APPROVE BBB AND GBB PLAY AT SLC PRIOR TO UTAH JAZZ GAME (DATES TBD) 

*************************************************************** 

Wendell school district has approached KHS with the opportunity for the KHS Boys' Basketball 

Team to play Wendell at Salt Lake City in the Delta center prior to a Jazz game on a date to be 

determined. Tickets to the Kimberly/Wendell game will allow ticket holders to stay for the Jazz 

game. The high school team's obligation is to sell $7500 worth of tickets, which is very feasible. 

The boys' basketball team will have this opportunity this school year and the Girl’s Basketball 

Team will have the opportunity next year 2024-25 on a date to be determined.  

 

Recommendations: The administration recommends the Kimberly School Board of Trustees 

approve the KHS Boys' Basketball team to play in Salt Lake City this school year in the Delta 

Center prior to Jazz and the Girl’s Basketball Team will play a game at Salt Lake City in the Delta 

Center next school year 2024-25 on a date to be determined.  


